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Lincolnshire Heritage Open Days 2021
Thank You!


We are writing on behalf of the Lincolnshire Heritage Open Days Steering Group and Heritage Lincolnshire to say thank you to you and your volunteers for taking part in Heritage Open Days. 2021.  We are extremely grateful for the hard work and careful planning that has gone into your event, and we hope that you will find it enjoyable and worthwhile on the day. Visitors have got over 100 events to choose from across the county, and most are in-person this year. All of this is of course only possible because of you.

Initial public response to the festival is very encouraging, with many visitors eager to get out and about discovering and rediscovering the wonderful heritage of our marvellous County.

If any changes are made to your event, please inform us as soon as possible and we will update your event details on our website.  Any information on changes made during the actual Heritage Open Days should be directed to your local tourist information centre.  If an event is cancelled, please let Heritage Lincolnshire know as soon as possible.  It is also advised that a poster (or person) is left at the meeting place or venue to inform visitors of the cancellation.

We’ve included some helpful documents to support your event, including a press release template, poster template, risk assessment forms and the visitor and organiser feedback forms.

Online versions of all of these will be available to download from the Organiser Area on the Heritage Lincolnshire website https://www.heritagelincolnshire.org/heritage-open-days/organisers The feedback forms can also be completed online for ease if you prefer.

Each year, Heritage Lincolnshire uses these feedback forms to produce a report on the county’s contribution to Heritage Open Days and this will be available from November 2021.  It will be available on the Heritage Lincolnshire website www.heritagelincolnshire.org

Please do take photos of your event and share them with us, either on social media or via our email address hod@heritagelincolnshire.org. We would also be grateful for any photographs of your event that we might be able to put on our website or use in next year’s publicity.

Thanks again for all of your efforts this year, and we hope you will consider joining us again for the next Heritage Open Days festival.

Yours sincerely


The HODs Team

Charlotte, John and Julie

Telephone: 01529 461499
E-mail: hod@heritagelincolnshire.org
Website:  www.heritagelincolnshire.org
The Old School, Cameron Street, Heckington NG34 9RW Tel: 01529 461499
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